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ADVISORY NO. 25-2020
20 March 2020

YOUR EMBASSY AND THE CURRENT COVID-19 SITUATION I

Your Embassy and Consular Section will continue to be open but with the following
modified days and times:

Monday to Thursday (no lunch break)
10 am-3 pm

Last Sunday of each month, 12 noon-4pm

Limited to 20 clients only, by online appointment 24 hours prior

through @PHLinRussia on FB
(No appointment needed for assistance to nationals in distress.)

Services will continue to be provided but will be limited and only for those with urgent
needs. Services to be provided are assistance to nationals in distress, passport application,
passport release, travel documents, authentication and notarials.

We are also temporarily reinstating our passport extension service for those who
urgently need to travel to a country other than the Philippines. Those who want to avail of this
service must apply to renew their passport and request for passport extension. The extension
will be for one year and the fee is US$20.00, in addition to passport fees. This service will end

on 30 April 2020.

All other services are suspended, including visa, voter's registration, Embassy ID, and
NBI clearance.

We urge those availing of our services to fill up the necessary forms before going to the
Embassy. The forms are available at https://moscowpe.dfa.gov.ph/downloads. We also
request that you bring exact change in US dollars for the consular fees.

For emergencies, please call +7 906 738 2538. We ask that this be used only for true
emergencies.

For consular inquires, please call +7 905 543 8824 or email moscow.pe@dfa.gov.ph.
Please continue to observe the measures in Advisory No. 20-2020 dated 13 March 2020.

Please continue to monitor our advisories as they are subject to change and modification
given the very fluid situation.
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